July 18, 1994

## SPECIAL MEETING BID OPENING - SALT PURCHASE

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Monday, July 18, 1994 at 3:00 pm at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to accept proposals for the purchase of road salt. The following bids were received:

Morton Salt: \$31.89 per ton AKZO Nobel: \$32.45 per ton

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sparacino

Secretary- Treasurer